We Care About What You Think!

We care about your opinion of our service and facilities and we want your suggestions and
comments. Please take a few moments to complete this form. It will help us to serve you

better. Thank You. --Clay County Conservation Board

1. How often have you used/visited our facility?

2. How did you learn about our area and facilities?

3. What did you like best about our facilities, areas, or service?

4. How can we improve our facilities, areas, or service?

5. Will you visit us again?

Please make any additional comments or suggestions you feel will help us serve you better.

Name: (Optional)

Address:

Phone:

Date:

Please leave this sheet in the facility before you leave or you can mail to:

Clay County Conservation Board
420 10" Ave. SE
Spencer, lowa 51301

You may also e-mail your comments/concerns to: clayreservations@gmail.com
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